

Dear Swimming Club Parent / Guardian / Member

The new General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) comes into force next Friday, the 25th of May 2018. This regulation requires us to seek your consent to continue using the contact details that we have for you on file. We use these to inform you about club issues which may affect swimmers, or of general interest or in case of emergency.

Please be assured that your contact details are securely stored and that we cannot legally pass them to anyone else without your explicit and separate consent.

We can only continue to contact you if you actively tell us that it is OK for us to do so.

To do so, please sign in the box below and print your name and the name of any swimmers for whom you are responsible at MASC.

If you have any queries, please call Vicky Clayton, Welfare Officer on 07 946 514 043.

Signed Parent/Guardian/Member (if you are named contact)	Print Name
Name of Swimmer	Name of Swimmer
Name of Swimmer	Name of Swimmer